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INSIDE: 
Statute of Limitations 
Reform News Conference

Capitol Update

Upcoming events

	 Help with PACE (senior prescription-drug coverage), CHIP (kids’ health insurance) 
and other state programs

	 Provide information on financial assistance for higher education
	 Assist with Property Tax/Rent Rebate questions
	 Help with unemployment compensation
	 Assist with birth certificate applications
	 Help resolve issues with public assistance and the Department of Human Services 
	 Request literature of all kinds — PA maps, senior citizen information,  
	student aid information, housing, etc.

	 Resolve problems or answer questions about PennDOT
	 Schedule tours of the state Capitol for individuals or groups
	 Any question or concern about state government

Inside:
Statute of Limitations 
Reform News Conference

Capitol Update

Upcoming events
	 Auto Etching Event
	 Senior Chat

What my office can do for you:

Upcoming Events

Free Auto
Etching event 
Saturday, April 25, 2015
11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
Rep. Rozzi’s Constituent Service Office
4933 Kutztown Road 
Temple, PA 

Auto theft is one of the largest property-related crimes 
committed in Berks County. That is why I’m hosting a 
free etching event to help protect your vehicle.

The Pennsylvania Auto Theft Prevention Authority will 
provide free VIN etching to help deter thieves from 
stealing your car! Stop by my office to take advantage 
of this free service.

The process takes just 10 minutes!

The Auto Theft Task force works closely with the 
Pennsylvania Auto Theft Prevention Authority, which 
was established by the Pennsylvania General Assembly 
in 1994, to prevent, combat and reduce automobile 
theft. No tax dollars are used for their efforts. It is 
funded through annual assessments paid by auto 
insurance companies doing business in Pennsylvania.   

Senior Chat
Tuesday, May 19 
Noon to 2 p.m. 
Crossroads Family Restaurant
4643 Pottsville Pike
Reading, PA 

Seniors and their caregivers are encouraged to 
attend this free Senior Chat! Janene Holter from the 
Pennsylvania Attorney General’s office will provide 
valuable information and insight on the following: 
  • Lotteries
  • Power of attorney issues
  • Protection from scams
  • And much more! 

Desserts and refreshments will be provided at the 
event! 

If you would like additional information, please contact 
my constituent service office at 610-921-8921. 

Tear this page off and save it as a reminder of these helpful events! 

Mark your calendar: 
Fall Shredding Event 
Saturday, Sept. 26, 2015
11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
Rep. Rozzi’s Constituent Service Office
4933 Kutztown Road 
Temple, PA 

I will again host a free document-shredding event. You’ll 
have the opportunity to shred documents you no longer 
need and protect yourself from identity theft. 

Examples of documents that should be shredded 
include: 

• Financial account statements
• Credit card statements
• Credit card offers
• Insurance documents
• Legal documents
• Credit reports and histories

There is a 10-box maximum per resident. No business 
documents will be accepted.
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